
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
Walking track upgrades complete 

 

Walking is always great exercise and in these warmer months represents an excellent fitness option. 
This year Buloke Shire Council undertook upgrades to five walking tracks in Birchip, Charlton, Donald 
Watchem and Wycheproof. 

These upgrades worth $231,500 were made possible with contributions from Regional Development 
Victoria’s Putting Locals First Program ($150,000), State Government Transport’s Investing in 
Regions Program ($25,500) and Bitumill, who is the contractor who completed the flood works, 
($50,000). Council also contributed to the project. 

Highlights of the upgrades included an outstanding outdoor fitness centre being installed in 
Wycheproof and the sealing of the walking track along the Avoca River in Charlton. 

Upgrades to the town walking tracks include additional seating, walking track surface upgrades, solar 
lighting and signage. 

So get out and stretch your legs this summer, check out the upgrades and enjoy some fresh air and 
Buloke scenery! 

 

 

 

 

End release  

For further information contact Travis Fitzgibbon on 1300 520 520  

  


